
From: R Dill < >  
Sent: Thursday, June 1, 2023 9:32 AM 
To: SouthInfo <SouthInfo@islandstrust.bc.ca> 
Subject: Fwd: Bylaw 122 

 

With my address if that is necessary 

Sent from my iPhone 

 

Begin forwarded message: 

From: R Dill < > 

Date: June 1, 2023 at 10:27:58 AM MDT 

To: southinfo@islandstrust.bc.ca 

Subject: Fwd: Bylaw 122 

 

 

South Pender Trustees 

 

I am off Island for the upcoming meeting but would like to express my support for Bylaw 122 as 

it now stands. It is an important tool to help protect and preserve existing and future development 

on South Pender and we ask the current trustees to ensure it remains in place as it currently 

exists.  

 

and Robert Dill 

 

South Pender Island 

 

Sent from my iPhone 
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